
Please support us where possible. Please donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or 
paypal). There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order. Alternatively, our bank details are St Thomas More Church, 
NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19 or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.   

ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Fr Bartłomiej Dudek (Parish Priest)           Fr Joseph Gulliford (Assistant Priest) 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic  
Masses are held at the remaining times 
 

Sun 29 October 
08.30 People of the parish 
10.00  Deceased relatives of Eileen O’Keefe 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Patrick Keenaghan RIP 
17.30 Amador Ramon Lopez RIP 
 

Mon 30 October  
09.30 Therese Butler on 18th Birthday 
09.30 Baby & toddler group. Book via parish email 
14.00 John Paul Centre Association in JPC 
 

Tue 31 October  
09.30 Lucas Koumoullou and Josephine Brent RIP  
 and deceased family and friends 
19.30 Veronica and Gabriel Adetiloye RIP 
 

Wed 1 November – All Saints  
09.30 Tommy Donnelly RIP 
19.00 Adoration and Confession 
19.30 Deceased relatives of Christine Fernandez 

  

Thu 2 November – All Souls 
08.00 Holy Souls 
09.30 Caroline Keenaghan RIP 
18.00 Holy Father’s intentions 
19.30 Deceased relatives of Castillo, Peroling and 
 Dumg families 
 

Fri 3 November (St Martin de Porres, St Sylvia) 
09.30 FM: The men of the parish killed in the war 
 Intentions of all Sylvias and in thanksgiving  
 for all blessings received 
 

Sat 4 November (St Charles Borromeo) 
08.30 Adoration and Confession  
09.30 Wellbeing of Nella and Michael Mannion 
17.00 Confession 
17.30 Deceased relatives of Nalini and John Almeida 
18.30 Adoration and Rosary for the deceased 
 

Sun 5 November  
08.30 John Doran RIP  
10.00 Deceased relatives and religious of Alex Coats 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Joseph Lindsay Donat RIP 
17.30 People of the parish 

 

Little Sisters of the Poor - St Peter’s Residence: 
Following The Little Sisters’ visit to our parish in June, 
Elizabeth Rylance-Watson and Liz Donovan will be 
selling Christmas Raffle Tickets (£2 each) after each 
Sunday Mass on 4 /5 November. The Christmas Fete 
and Raffle Ticket Draw will be at St Peter’s Residence, 
2a Meadow Road, London SW8 1QH. 
 

Primary school supplementary forms: Fr Bart will be 
signing forms required for Catholic primary schools on 
Friday 1 December, 14.30-16.00, and again on Saturday 
2 December between 11.00 and 12.00. Please come to 
the John Paul Centre with your printed forms and any 
other relevant material and information. 
 

Catholic Youth Ministry: Castlerigg Manor (The 
Lancaster Diocese Retreat Centre) is looking for young 
Catholics aged 18-25 to join their Youth Ministry 
Internship Programme. The scheme gives participants 
wide ranging experience, skills, training, qualifications 
and the opportunity to work with a fantastic team 
based in the English Lake District. For more information 
contact director@castleriggmanor.co.uk 
 
 

 

Holy Souls: in November we remember those who 
have passed. We have scheduled the Mass intentions 
received last November during the coming months of 
October/November/December/January. If you would 
like to ask for Mass intentions for particular relatives to 
be said this year, these will need to be offered outside 
of the parish. In this case, please leave the Holy Souls  
envelopes (which are at the back of the church) with 
one of the priests or in the first collection bags. We will 
pray for these deceased during the Rosary Adoration 
every Saturday in November after the evening Mass. 
 

First Holy Communion: our parish is organising First 
Holy Communion preparation for Catholic children from 
the parish who are currently in Year 3 or older. 
Registration forms are available at the back of the 
church and on our website. 
 

Refugees are at more risk of homelessness, so JRS are 
looking for new hosts, including those that can offer 
short stays of around 2 weeks. If you are interested, 
please contact amy-leigh.hatton@jrs.net who is 
arranging an information session on Zoom on Tuesday 
1 November at 18.30. 
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